
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO 02 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
 

BID NO. 024-17 Installation of Seasonal Supplemental LED Lighting 

 

 
 
The following questions have been submitted by potential bidders and answers have been 
provided by the Assistant Superintendent for Electric Dept, and the City’s Building Official. 
 
The bid documents for this Bid shall be amended, revised and changed in the following particulars:   
 
                                                    
Question #1--   Do I have to have a General Contractor’s License to do this work? 
 
Answer #1-- State Requirement is anything over $50,000 requires a State General  
  Contractor Specialty License. 
 
 
 
Responders are to sign and include signed Addendum No. 2 with submitted bid 
documents. 
 
 
 
 
 
Acknowledged:  _____________________________________ 

Company 
 

_____________________________________ 
     By 
 
 
 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted: 08-8-2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


